THE NEW YORK HospriTAL

Chartered 1777
525 EAST SIXTY-EIGHTH STREET, NEW YORK 21

August 25, 1950

Lieut. Gen. Walter Bedell Smith
Commander, First Army

Fort Jay

Governor's Island

New York, New York

Dear General Smith:

Let me tell you how pleased'I was to read in the
newspaper about your new job. I want to wish you
the very best and much luck.

Through the "grapevine” I heard that you had gone
to Walter Reed Hospital and had some adjustments

in the upper G. I. tract. I was glad to learn that
these adjustments were done. :

Sincerely,

Wé’a‘e&

Robert P. Ball, M. D.
Radiologist-in-Chief
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29 August 1950

Dr. Robert P, Ball .
The Hew York Hospitsl

525 East 68th Styeet ‘ T
New York 21, Wew York [/
Dear Dector &11: \QM

Thanks sincerely fwmtwhﬁal note of cone
gretulstions on my new appointawnt to head the Centrszl
Intelligence Agencys

This promises to be as rough es anything I have
yot undertaken, and frenkly, I as not too delighted with
the prospectss There is some comfort, however, in the
Wm:.-tmm;t;ﬂ.unmtumtm

rumm.wmm to have done
a supericr job of reirranging and I am bappy
wmmxuummzmmmxunm
for years, It is & good thing that I had this dons when
I did for it is improbable that sy old stomesh could hawe
withstood the pressures to whioh it may shortly be

interest and professicoal uﬁm:
Towry sppreciate aod for hish T w1l sieays be greceral.
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